
November 17, 2009 
 
 
 
To: PBL School District Parents, Community Members and Staff 
 
From: Cliff McClure, Superintendent 
 
Subj: Annual Asbestos Management Plan Notice 
 
 
 
This is to inform you of the status of the asbestos management plan for the Paxton-Buckley-
Loda Community Unit School District #10 Schools.   Law requires that all buildings be inspected 
once every three years by a certified inspector with visual surveillance each six months.  The 
last three-year inspection occurred November 2009, with the last six month surveillance March 
2009. 
 
The inspection/management plan is available for public review in the Unit Office at Panther 
Way, Paxton, Illinois.  


